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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

 
 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
As part of our learning in Geography this year we have been offered the opportunity to take part in a 
‘Mountain Workshop’ with Mr Chris Barlow, a lecturer at the University of Cumbria and his students on 
Wednesday 18th May 2022.  
 
We will be looking at famous mountain ranges in the world and locating mountains as well as other exciting 
activities on a carousel throughout the morning.  
 
We will be walking across the road to the University of Cumbria and leaving at 9:00am with a return of 
12:00pm ready for lunch time. The children will need to wear a waterproof coat and suitable 
footwear as some of the activities may be outside. The children can bring a snack with them to eat whilst 
at the University during the morning.  
 
If you have any further questions or queries, please contact Mr Morris or Mrs Thompson 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The year 3 team. 
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